Dear Members and Friends.

In commemoration of Buddha's 2682th birthday, the Venice Hongwanji Buddhist Temple and Dharma School will observe our Hanamatsuri Service on Sunday, April 16, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. at the temple.

Also, our 32nd Hatsumairi Ceremony, which is observed for infants and children, will be held in conjunction with our Hanamatsuri Service. This ceremony is the official initial presentation of the infant to the Buddha and the Sangha. Parents who wish to have their infant or small child participate in this ceremony should complete and return the Hatsumairi application form, included in this letter, by March 20 to the Venice Hongwanji Buddhist Temple. Please download additional forms, if necessary, at the temple website, vhbt.org. If you have further questions, please contact Rev. Kory Quon at 310-391-4351 or sensei@vhbt.org.

Otoki refreshments will be served immediately after the service by our A.B.A. members. An offertory envelope is enclosed for your convenience. Please join us for this important service and we thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely in Gassho,

VENICE HONGWANJI BUDDHIST TEMPLE

花祭り法要・初参式のお知らせ

釈尊の 2,682 回目のお誕生日に当たる、今年度の花祭り法要を 2017 年 4 月 16 日 (日) 午前 10 時よりお勤めするようになりました。尚、今年はベニス本願寺の第 32 回目の初参式となります。初参式は赤ちゃんから 3-4 歳当りの子供を中心として、子供を仏様、又は門信徒の皆様に初めて紹介する儀式であります。初参式にご参加なさりたい方が居られましたら、同封の申込書を使って下さい。お問い合わせはクォン開教師までお願いします (310-391-4351 又は sensei@vhbt.org)。 締め切りは3月20日になっていますので、ご注意ください。

つきましては、花祭り法要懇志の封筒を同封させて頂きました。皆さんの暖かいご援助のお陰さまで、ベニス本願寺が有ります。今年もどうぞよろしくお願い申し上げます。

法要後、仏教壮年会の皆さんが準備して下さるお斎が有ります。どうぞお誘い合わせの上、ご参拝ください。

ベニス本願寺